
Display Policy 

Eureka Public Library District maintains all bulletin boards and displays for the exclusive 

purpose of promoting the services and programs of the library. Although patrons are invited to 

make suggestions for themes or parallel agency activities, the responsibility for designs and 

placement of all displays rests with the staff of the library. The library assumes no liability for 

damage or loss relating to any display set up for public viewing in the library and will take no 

extraordinary measure to ensure its safety. 
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